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 The Annual South Carolina 

State Peanut Growersõ Meeting 

will be held on January 28 th  at 

the Santee Conference Center.  

 

Speakers will include Dell Cot-

ton, Peanut Growers Coopera-

tive Marketing Association 

Manager; Wesley Porter, UGA 

Extension Precision Agricul-

ture and Irrigation Specialist; 

Tyron Spearman, Editor of 

Peanut Farm Market News 

and Executive Director of the 

National Peanut Buying Points 

Association; and Clemson Uni-

versity researchers.  

 

Registration and industry ex-

hibits begin at 8:30 am. The 

annual meeting is a great 

source for peanut production 

and market updates. Please 

contact Dan Anco (803) 284 -

3343 extension 261, or email 

danco@clemson.edu if you have 

questions about the meeting or 

would like to be a sponsor.  

 

The Santee Conference Center  

is located at  

1737 Bass Drive/SC -15 

Santee, SC 29142 

Jim Morris is a peanut, tobac-

co, sweet potato, corn and soy-

bean farmer from Bertie Coun-

ty.   

 

Jim farms in the Colerain area 

with his wife Donna and two 

sons, Zach and Nich.   

 

Jim, Zach and Nich are NCSU 

alumnus.  

 

Jim is active in the Bertie 

County Farm Bureau and a 

member of Bethany Baptist 

Church.  

 President Clarke Fox invites all 

peanut producers and others 

with an interest in the Virginia 

peanut industry to the 69 th  An-

nual Meeting of the Virginia 

Peanut Growers Association to 

be held on February 10, 2016 at 

the 4-H Center in Wakefield.  

The meeting is being held in 

conjunction with the statewide 

peanut production meeting.  

 

The dayõs events begin at 9:00 

AM with the peanut production 

meeting featuring the latest in 

research results.  The Associa-

tionõs meeting will follow lunch.  

During the day there will be re-

ports and updates on research, 

production and marketing, Asso-

ciation business, the announce-

ment of county and state yield 

winners, and various speakers.  

The National Peanut Board will 

be on the program as will nomi-

nations for the Virginia Peanut 

Board and Virginia Peanut 

Growers Association Board 

members.  
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As the year comes to an end, our 

retail peanut shop folks are gearing 

up for a busy holiday season filled 

with orders coming from around the 

world.  If you are looking for deli-

cious holiday gifts to give your 

loved ones, shop on our website in 

the retail section.  

 

Now is a time to reflect on all the 

things you accomplished within one 

full calendar year. Our first promo-

tion was in early August at the 

Richmond Squirrels game in Rich-

mond, Virginia. Dell Cotton ar-

ranged for volunteers to help at the 

game with passing out promotional 

items prior to the first pitch. Com-

missioner Sandy Adams came to 

throw the first pitch on behalf of 

the peanut growers.  The food bank 

of Virginia placed a donation bin 

around the stadium for everyone to 

donate jars of peanut butter and 

that night 120 jars were donated.  

 

Once the Richmond Squirrels game 

came to a close, I traveled down 

south post game towards Durham, 

North Carolina.  The North Caroli-

na Peanut Growers Association 

hosted Peanut Night at the 

Durham Bulls stadium on the first 

Friday in August. We had very 

helpful volunteers come to promote 

peanuts and pass out information 

to consumers as they were entering 

the game. Bob Sutter spoke on be-

half of the growers with facts about 

peanuts and peanut butter. Overall 

the promotion was a success and 

everyone who came to the game left 

with some goodies provided by our 

growers.  

 

Within the period of the tropical 

storm hitting the coast of Virginia, 

the thousand -year flood over-

whelmed many areas within South 

Carolina. Some died, many aban-

doned their homes, and farmers 

were left with a devastating amount 

of rain weighing heavily over their 

crops. This has been a rough year 

for our growers in South Carolina 

due to the drought in June/July and 

the flooding in October. Many farm-

ers are rallying together with flood 

aid and assistance.  

 

A few weeks went by and the South 

Carolina State Fair came to wel-

come the residents of South Caroli-

na.  The Peanut Board hosted a 

booth space during the middle of the 

fair and for a few days we passed 

out our packets of peanuts.  One of 

our Clemson Extension agents, 

Hannah Mikell, came to make 

Grilled Peanut Butter and Jelly 

Sandwiches and talk about peanuts 

in her county post -flood. Many of 

the viewers who were interested in 

learning about peanuts had many 

questions for Hannah regarding 

peanuts in the low country and 

what farmers should expect about 

their crop.  At the booth we gave 

out peanuts, recipe cards, give 

away items, and informational bro-

chures. 

The North Carolina State Fair be-

gan shortly after South Carolinaõs 

State Fair.  The first night of the 

fair the NC Peanut Growers Associ-

ation hosted the best òPB & J Any-

thingó recipe-cooking contest. The 

winner of the contest made PB & J 

Wantons, which looked absolutely 

amazing and needless to say I will 

have to make those soon. You can 

find the recipe on page 14 and our 

website www.aboutpeanuts.com . 

Marianne Copelan 
Executive Director 

Virginia-Carolinas Peanut Promotions 

The photos above are from a recent 

donation of peanut butter to Fami-

lies Helping Families in Columbia, 

South Carolina.  

 

This organization operates the Pal-

metto Project in the Midlands and 

Low Country; providing assistance 

to over 3,000 families annually.  

 

The South Carolina Peanut Board 

received the donated pallet of pea-

nut butter from Peanut Proud, 

which is an organization supported 

by the US Peanut Industry to meet 

humanitarian needs.  

 

South Carolina peanut growers 

wanted to help the Columbia area 

that was recently devastated by 

heavy rains and flooding.  

Families  
Helping Families  

A few weeks after the baseball 

games passed, we entered fair sea-

son.  The first State Fair I attended 

was the Virginia State Fair in 

Doswell, Virginia.  This fair has 

grown so much in the past three 

years to emphasize to consumers 

the importance of agriculture and 

what it means to the state of Vir-

ginia.  We had the booth filled with 

recipe cards, teacher kit infor-

mation, how peanuts are grown 

brochures, and free peanuts. Every-

one at the fair enjoyed our booth 

and the amount of information we 

offer to consumers. Towards the 

end of the fair, there was a tropical 

storm, which ended the fair earlier 

than expected.  


